
 
 
Eagle Families,  
 
This will be the last weekly update for 2022. I want to thank our amazing PTO and teachers for 
everything they did to ensure Winterfest was a success. Between the Holiday Shop, music, games and 
crafts, our students had a wonderful time. We also had a wonderful faculty lunch thanks to all the 
parents and local businesses who supported us with food and gifts. Next week is a short week and we 
will release at 12:50 on Wednesday. School resumes for students on January 5th.  
 
GRADVENTURE DEADLINE EXTENDED UNTIL DEC 21st!!! SIGN UP DETAILS BELOW!!! 
https://www-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Gradventure-is-coming-
3.pdf 
 
We wish you all a happy holiday season and a joyful New Year! 
 
GRADVENTURE 
Gradventure is coming!!  
May 12th depart 12:30pm.  May 13th arrive 2:30 am at Sebastian Middle School. 
This is open to Eighth Graders who meet all four the following requirements: 
 

• NO OUT OF SCHOOL SUSPENSION FOR THE 2ND SEMESTER UP TO THE DAY OF THE TRIP 
• NO MORE THAN 2 REFFERALS FOR THE 2ND SEMESTER, INCLUDING BUS REFFERALS 
• YOU MUST HAVE PASSED ALL CLASSES FOR SEMESTER 1 
• YOU MUST BE CURRENTLY PASSING ALL CLASSES, INCLUDING ELECTIVES, UP TO THE DAY OF 

THE TRIP 
 
The cost of the trip is $252.00. It includes admission to the two parks, buses, meal voucher and all 
taxes. Please watch this video for information and register here:  
 
https://greenlight.grcoll.co/go/sms23orl. 
 
PLEASE NOTE ALL REGISTRATION MUST BE DONE THROUGH THIS LINK. WE DO NOT 
ACCEPT PAYMENT AT THE SCHOOL. If you need financial assistance, please reach out 
to Ms Fortune at  leanne.fortune@stjohns.k12.fl.us  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2022%2F12%2FGradventure-is-coming-3.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CKirstie.Gabaldon%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C230c2d27ef2e4c93693f08dadf7b1182%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638068016908995819%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AlLb63AcOwEYiuEQwjv1B%2Bkf13YUNqqdIBDQT89My%2F8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2022%2F12%2FGradventure-is-coming-3.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CKirstie.Gabaldon%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C230c2d27ef2e4c93693f08dadf7b1182%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638068016908995819%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AlLb63AcOwEYiuEQwjv1B%2Bkf13YUNqqdIBDQT89My%2F8%3D&reserved=0
https://greenlight.grcoll.co/go/sms23orl
mailto:leanne.fortune@stjohns.k12.fl.us%C2%A0


If you have questions about registration, please email support@greenlightgrouptours.com or call 
at 1-800-490-1820 ext 2.  
 
 

 
 
 

PTO CORNER 

We had a blast with everyone at Snowfest yesterday! We are especially grateful for the wonderful 
parents who volunteered, as well as are always amazing faculty and staff.  
A special thank you to all who contributed to help show our staff love with delicious desserts and 
wonderful holiday gifts. We could not do any of this without you! 
Have a happy and healthy holiday season and winter break from your SMS PTO! 
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